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Dear Gala guest,

We are looking forward to seeing you on Saturday, June 3 and celebrating The Music
Academy Presents The Magic of Miraflores here at our beautiful campus.
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important work that the Academy accomplishes. Funds raised from the event directly
support the Academy’s Sing! children’s choir and full-scholarship program.

We are pleased to share the following event details to help prepare you for a
memorable evening...

ADDRESS: 1070 Fairway Road, Santa Barbara CA 93108
PARKING: Complimentary valet parking is provided for all guests.

EVENING TIMELINE: 5:00 PM: strolling garden cocktail reception;

6:30 PM: beautifully appointed outdoor dinner; 7:45 PM: gala program and
performance inside Hahn Hall featuring pianists’ Vassily Primakov and Natasha
Kislenko, soprano Michelle Bradley, and the SING! children’s choir; 9:00 PM:
post-concert dessert reception on the plaza in front of Hahn Hall.

DINNER/CATERING: We are grateful to have DUO catering as our partners
this year. Serving will be family-style and vegetarian/vegan options are available
upon request at the event.

ATTIRE: Elegant cocktail attire. Portions of the evening will be outdoors, and
while we will have ample space heaters, a wrap or coat is encouraged.

ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT: We are pleased to share that this will be an
environmentally conscious event with all leftover food being donated and/or
composted and all floral décor being repurposed and/or composed.

QUESTIONS/CONTACT: If you have any questions about the event,
updates to your attendance or for any other needs, please contact Leila
Drake at 805-695-7929 or |drake@musicacademy.org. The Academy’s gala
website also has all event details noted: musicacademy.org/gala.

Again, we thank you for your thoughtful participation in this year's gala festivities.

We can't wait to celebrate this magical evening with you on June 3!
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